
Your opportunities to take part
• At this developing stage of the project it is important 

that we have the opportunity to listen to the views of 
those who will be living and working near the scheme, 
and others who may also be affected by the scheme.

• Questionnaire forms are available and can be 
completed today or returned by 19th October 2022.

• We will hold another participation day prior to the
planning submission and you will be given the chance
to comment again as the scheme develops.

• You can find out more about the project from the
following:

Email:

castleconnellfrs@jbaconsulting.ie

Website:

https://mypoint.limerick.ie

mailto:castleconnellfrs@jbaconsulting.ie
https://mypoint.limerick.ie/en/consultation/castleconnell-flood-relief-scheme-options-public-participation-day

